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COMMERCIAL

CYCLE BREAKER 6

PRESSURIZED FUMIGATOR EXTERMINATOR

Lock valve open for continuous spraying or spray 15 to 20 seconds 
for every 150 cubic metres.  One spraying kills exposed stages 
ticks, fleas, cock roaches, ants, spiders, mosquitoes, flies.

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION

EXPLOSIVE

GUARANTEE:

Pyrethrins                        0.4%
Technical Piperonyl Butoxide      2.0%

REGISTRATION NO. 19261
PEST CONTROL PRODUCT ACT

VETREPHARM INC.
69 Bessemer Road,

Unit 27,
London, Ontario N6E 2V6

DIRECTIONS FOR INDOOR USE:  Remove pets, birds and fish bowls.  
Open cabinets and doors to areas to be treated.  Shut off fans 
and air conditioners.  Put out all flames and pilot lights.  
Close doors and windows.  Point valve opening away from face and 
eyes when releasing.  Use one can for each 150 cubic metres of 
unobstructed area.

TO OPERATE VALVE:  Can be used manually or valve can be locked in 
open position.  To lock valve in open position for automatic 
discharge, depress valve lever down firmly until it clicks and 
stays depressed.  For best results, first spray distant rooms 
manually spraying towards ceiling, 4 to 6 seconds is ample for 
average (3m x 3m x 3m) room.  Also spray into cracks and 



crevices.  Place can on stand or table in centre of 150 cubic 
metre of unobstructed area, then lock valve open.  Leave building 
at once and keep building closed for 2 hours before airing out.  
Open all doors and windows and ventilate for 30 minutes.  Repeat 
spraying in 2 weeks or when necessary.  This formulation will 
kill exposed insects only and has no residual control activity.

CAUTION:  Do not use in dwellings or in food storage, handling or 
service establishments as a total release bomb with valve locked 
open.

FOR OUTDOOR AND GARDEN USE:  Spray with valve in manual position.  
For bugs on such plants as Asters, Azaleas, Begonias, 
Chrysanthemums, Delphiniums, Gladioli, Irises, Marigolds, 
Petunias, Roses and Snapdragons.  Also for bugs on evergreens and 
small ornamental deciduous trees, shrubs and vines. For best 
results, spray in evening, or on a cloudy day when air is still.  
Use slow, sweeping motion.  Keep can 45 cm from plants.  Avoid 
wetting foliage with spray.  Spray rows at the rate of 30 cm per 
second.  For heavy growth, spray row on both sides.  Repeat when 
needed.  Spray with caution on young plants and new growth.  Do 
not spray garden when temperature exceeds 32 deg.C.

PRECAUTION:  Contents under pressure.  Do not puncture.  Exposure 
to prolonged sunlight or other sources of heat may cause 
bursting.  Do not throw into fire or incinerator or store at 
temperatures above 50 deg. C.  Do not spray on walls, composition 
tile or plastic.  So not spray over exposed foods.  Avoid 
contamination of feed and foodstuffs. If on skin, wash with soap 
and water.  If in eyes, rinse with water.  If irritation 
persists, seek medical attention.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to used only in 
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence 
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product 
under unsafe conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service.
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